
PRIVACY
POLICY

The GDPR (General Data Protection Regulation) has been implemented across Europe as of 25 May 2018. 

As a consequence, the accountability of the Antwerp International School will increase as it processes a lot of 

personal data of students, alumni and parents. AIS is expected to explain in plain terms what personal data of 

its students, alumni and parents is used, why they do, who can access this data and what the rights are of the 

individuals concerned.

This policy seeks to clarify the processing of the personal data of students, alumni and parents with regard to 

the accountability AIS has towards its customers and ex-customers.

This policy is limited to the provision of information to students, alumni and parents regarding the processing 

of personal data during the period in which students and parents are contractually linked to the school and the 

subsequent years for alumni.

A link to the full policy can be found here.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sWclrQtZvTSPqzunMr85qiU6KhKuUWGUtDHfpoDkQis/edit

